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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD on behalf of Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 8:09 AM
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Chevron HHNM (2RF-107) for Refilling Section 2 Pond Notification

 
 

From: Zemen, Jessica <jessicazemen@chevron.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 1:21 PM 
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Enviro@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Vallejo, Tony <JVallejo@chevron.com>; Frier, Paul <Paul.Frier@chevron.com>; Jones, Cullen M 
<CullenJones@chevron.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Chevron HHNM (2RF-107) for Refilling Section 2 Pond Notification 
 
Hello, 
 
This email serves as a notification for the 72 hour notice for the refill to the Section 2 Pond. After filling to the allowed 
total fluid capacity we will pause operations to inspect and operate the leak detection system.  
 
If there are no liquids presents in the leak detection system after 24 hours, we will procced to fill the allowed volume.  
 
Please reach out if there are any questions.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Jessica Zemen 
Lead Environmental Specialist, Field Support 
jessicazemen@chevron.com 
 
Chevron MCBU 
6301 Deauville Blvd. 
Midland, TX 79706 
Tel (432)530-9187 
 


